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From: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:33 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: RE: Shasta Workshop #3 notes status


Good idea, I’ll do that. I know he’s been super busy, so I have felt really bad about bugging him. Thanks!


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


ANCHOR QEA, LLC


This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product


prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If


you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of


this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at


(206) 287-9130.


From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal [mailto:garwin.yip@noaa.gov]


Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:31 PM


To: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Subject: Re: Shasta Workshop #3 notes status


Thanks. Maybe next week when you ping him, ask him for a simple reply so at least you know he got the


request. He's been swamped and pulled in too many directions, so I'm sure he'll get to it eventually, of course,


with the assumption that he got it. If I remember, next time I chat with him I'll remind him as well.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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On Fri, Aug 25, 2017 at 2:07 PM, Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


I wanted to let you know that I sent the notes over to Jeff for review last month. I have reached out to him a


few times to check on the status of his review but have not heard back yet. I will follow up with him again next


week, but realized that I should let you know that we are waiting on his response before finalizing those notes.


Have a great weekend!


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


mhavey@anchorqea.com


720 Olive Way, Suite 1900


Seattle, WA 98101


D 206.971.2696


C 206.683.9199


ANCHOR QEA, LLC

Please consider the environment before printing this email.


This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work


product prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity


named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution


or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in


error, please notify us by telephone at (206) 287-9130.



